Dale Wick

I have been into the upper Napeequa Valley many time from Boulder Pass, Little Giant and High
Pass. It is the most remote drainage I am aware of in WA State. We should do everything possible
to protect the water as it flows into Lake Wenatchee. Much of the river is in the Glacier Peak
Wilderness but the lower end could be at risk and needs to remain safe from development and
pollution.



